
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2023 

  With the imminent introduction of the Deposit Return 

Scheme, can the Convener answer the following questions 

raised by residents in the City Centre please:   

Question (1) What is the current income and expenditure for on-street 

glass collections? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Is the Scottish Government going to maintain the 

requirement on Councils to provide a doorstep/on-street 

glass collection once the DRS has been introduced? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What will happen to the bottles qualifying for a deposit return 

that are placed in on-street recycling containers (boxes or 

communal bins) and will the deposit be collected on these? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) If the deposit is collected, what will happen to these monies? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Have projections of the impact of the on-street collections 

been carried out? 

Answer (5)  

Question (6) What are the outcomes of any projections and what impact 

is this likely to have on future budgets? 

Answer (6)  

   

 
 


